Dear Advisory Panel

There are so many problems with our present existing tax code which causes headaches, 

unnecessary complexity, and burdens that both individuals and business taxpayers face. 

There are numerous aspects of the existing tax system that are unfair and distorts important 

business or personal decisions.  

I urge the panel to evaluate the existing tax system and recommend options for reform that include 

making the U.S. tax system simpler, fairer and more growth oriented.  

I highly encourage the panel to consider Representative John Linder's (R-GA) bill, HR 25, which is known 

as the Fair Tax. This proposal will effectively replace all federal taxes with a simple 23 percent tax on 

the purchase of new products.  More information can be found at the following web site: 

http://www.fairtax.org/
Thanks

Howard N Camp

945 D Street Apt 20

Lincoln, Nebraska 68502

402-476-0081

